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No. MCL/SBP/GM(S&M)/RS/2013/ 175                                        Dt.24.04.2014 

 

  NOTICE 

 
As per RBI intimation, NEFT & RTGS will remain close on 24

th
 April, 2014, 

on account of ‘General Parliamentary Election 2014 in Mumbai. All NEFT 

transactions initiated   on 23
rd

 April, 2014 after 6.00 p.m. will  be processed on 

25
th

 April, 2014. In view of this the spot e-Auction   which was scheduled to be 

held on 25.04.2014 through the service provider namely M/s MSTC Ltd. is 

extended by one day and  is  rescheduled to be held on 26.04.2014. 

 

All other elements viz., colliery source, GCV range, size, quantity , Reserve 

Price, etc. shall however be remain  unchanged.  

 

 

                                                                                                       -sd- 
                                                                                       General Manager(S&M) 

 

 

 

 

C/c to: 

 

1) GM  (System),MCL with a request to hoist the Notice in MCL’s website 

immediately. 

 

2) M/s MSTC Ltd. (By FAX: Kind attention Mr. Vikash Jaiswal) with a request to 

hoist the Notice in their website immediately. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


